
         
        

 

 
 

 
                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
    

 

  

           
        

 
          

              
         

 
     

            
 

 
       

 
           

 
      

 
     

  
 

     
  

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.08/24 

CAMPBELTOWN 31.10.24 

Mariners are advised that the 2 FIXED GREEN VERTICAL LIGHTS sited upon Campbeltown Old Quay, at 
the entrance to the inner harbour within Campbeltown Loch are faulty. 

ABC Lighting Technician attended site 31.10.24 stated:….Perceived issues relate to a faulty 
transformer/power issue within the light unit, light manufacturer has been consulted and we hope to fit a 

new transformer as soon as we receive it. 

Mariners are therefore requested to navigate and manoeuvre with caution when transiting Campbeltown 
Loch especially during the hours of darkness from dusk until dawn or during periods of restricted visibility. 

FIG: RED CIRCLE DENOTES POSITION OF LIGHTS 

Mariners should also note that this notice shall be revoked on completion of successful remedial works. 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Harbour Office, Ferry Terminal Building, New Quay, Campbeltown, Argyll, PA28 6BA 
Tel: 01586 552552 Email: campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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